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San José, May 27, 2019   

MICITT-DM-OF-353-2019   

 

Mr 

Carlos Ríos 

Gerente General 

National Instruments 

 

Dear Mr: 

 

This letter is to invite you to participate in our new project, Testbed. The goal of Testbed in Costa 

Rica, a project led by this Ministry in coordination with the Inter-American Development Bank 

(IDB), is to support the development and testing of commercial 5G services aimed primarily at 

export and corporate customers and based mainly on software development. 

 

It should be noted that Testbed will be a meeting place for building cooperation among Costa 

Rican companies, their international customers and public administrations.  

 

Attached is a presentation prepared by the IDB for clarifying the concepts and giving a broader 

panorama of this project, which we are convinced will be of great interest for the country’s 

technological development. 

 

We are in the process of identifying companies with an interest in participating in the creation of 

this project; with the results of this study, we will be able to estimate the demand for Testbed 5G 

services. To this end, please inform us if you are interested in participating.   
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If possible, please send us your information no later than may 31, 2019, since it must be remitted 

to the IDB consultant for the aforementioned study before we can develop the 5G technology 

through the Testbed project.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edwin Estrada Hernández  

MINISTER a.i. 

 

 

MCN 

 

Cc: Sr. Luis Adrián Salazar Solís, Ministro. MIICTT. 

 

Anexo: Presentación PDF 

Hoja descriptiva.  
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